
Share your views on your 
local pharmacy
We’re working with Northumberland County Council 
to assess pharmacy services in the county. 
 
Most of us use pharmacy services at some time or another. 
By telling us how you and your family use these services you 
can help make improvements for everyone in your community. 

What you tell us about how you use your local pharmacy will 
help the council to write a local Pharmaceutical Needs 
Assessment, which will help to ensure that your local pharmacy 
provides the service you need both now and in the future.

Visit bit.ly/PharmacyNeeds2024, scan the QR code, or call us on 
03332 408468 to ask for a postal copy or to leave feedback over the 
phone. Closing date is 30 November 2024.


